COVID-19 UPDATE February 28, 2022

As of today, the statewide mask mandate has been lifted. As has been the case, the Village will continue to follow guidance from the state and federal level and no longer require mask wearing of its employees or visitors to the buildings. The Governor's Executive Order continues to require masks in healthcare and daycare settings, this includes preschool too. Please note the CDC also updated their mask wearing guidance based on county community transmission levels. Currently DuPage County is at *low* community transmission.

Masks are still strongly recommended, especially in high risk situations such as group meetings or extended close contact with individuals. Individuals identified as having a close contact exposure or having recently been confirmed positive with COVID-19 must follow mask wearing guidance as outlined by the Illinois Department of Public Health and the CDC.

The Village continues to strongly recommend employees follow the CDC recommended actions to prevent the spread of COVID-19 including getting vaccinated and boosted, maintaining six feet of distance from others when possible, minimize touching your eyes, nose and mouth, cover your cough or sneeze with a tissue/inside of your elbow, clean frequently touched objects and surfaces regularly, washing your hands with soap and water and stay home when you are sick.

Guidance related to COVID-19 continues to be very fluid and the information on this webpage will be updated as needed.